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Monday 20th January 2020 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I would like to invite you to a Science shared lesson on Friday 14th February 2020 between 8.45 am 
and 9.45am. 
 
As part of our science lessons the children are learning about the different types of animals e.g. 
reptiles, birds, fish, amphibians, mammals etc. The children will be making a habitat for one of the 
animal types. Please can you bring / send in boxes to help create these habitats. It should be a fun 
creative lesson! 
 
You will need to sign in at reception on the day. On this occasion pre-school siblings will be able to 
attend. 
 
The shared lesson will be a fantastic opportunity for you to take part in activities alongside your child 
and to share the learning experience with them. 
 
I hope that by joining us for our shared lesson you will be able to celebrate your child’s learning and 
achievements in school.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all!  
 
Miss Robinson 
Year One Teachers 
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